
 

Tuesday 20 December 2022 

Consultation on Admission Arrangements – The Ecclesbourne School 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to you today to notify you that we are launching a consultation on our school’s admissions 

arrangements. We are proud of our Admissions Policy and, as such, have made no changes to the arrangements 

outlined within it. We want to ensure, however, that the arrangements continue to be suitable and fair for those 

in our community, and we seek your views and any concerns you may have about the arrangements as they 

stand. In line with the ‘School admissions code’, this consultation will run for six weeks, from 20 December 2022 

to 31 January 2023. 

As mentioned, we have not made any changes to our admissions arrangements as we feel they are still open, 
fair and reflective of the current situation in our local area. We are consulting in line with the statutory obligation 
that a consultation is carried out on the school admissions arrangements at least once every seven years. 

The admissions arrangements are available on the school website below. You can also request a hard copy by 
contacting ewilliams@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk 

https://www.ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk/admissions/introduction 

Responses should be made in writing and can be delivered either in paper form to Emma Williams, The 
Ecclesbourne School, Wirksworth Rd., Duffield. DE56 4GS or submitted electronically to 
ewilliams@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk  Your response must include your name, address and relationship to 
the school to be considered. 

If you have any trouble with responding to the consultation or require accessibility adjustments to access any of 
the information, please let us know on email address and we will be happy to help. 

All responses to the consultation should be received before 11:59pm on 31 January. Due to the need for us to 
consider the responses and make changes as necessary, we will unfortunately be unable to consider responses 
received after this time. 

After the close of the consultation, the admissions authority will meet to consider responses. The outcome of 
the consultation will be published on the school website as soon as possible once we have reached a decision, 
and the final admissions arrangements will follow shortly after. Hard copies of the final arrangements and 
consultation outcome will be made available upon request to all respondents of the consultation. 

If you want to discuss anything in this letter further, please contact Emma Williams Clerk to the Admissions 
Committee at the addresses above. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Emma Williams 
Clerk to the Admissions Committee 
The Ecclesbourne School 
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